Service-Learning Opportunity

Baltimore-Washington Invitational Gymnastics Meet
Saturday, December 8th & Sunday, December 9th
7am to 10pm

13850 Old Gunpowder Road
Laurel, Maryland 20707

FAIRLAND BOYS BOOSTER CLUB HAS BEEN PRE-APPROVED
FOR SERVICE-LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES BY PGCPS!

We are looking for energetic, enthusiastic high school students to volunteer to
support operations during the Baltimore-Washington Invitational Gymnastics Meet
on 12/8/2018 —12/9/2018. Volunteers are needed to serve as judge’s helpers, staff
the concession stand, assist with registration, assist with hospitality, and many
other duties. ldeally, students will volunteer for a minimum of four hours. No
advance training is necessary!

If you are interested, please email Amy Corrigan, Fairland Boys Booster Club, at
amiespectos@yahoo.com or call 301-904-0224.

Please express interest no later than November 30, 2018.




